
      
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To: John Weidl 

From: Kevin Boehm, Director of Parks 

Date: January 12, 2025 

Re: Request for Removal of Ryan Tevis from Urban Forestry Commission 

Dear John, 

I am writing to formally request the removal of Ryan Tevis from the Urban Forestry 

Commission. Ryan has not attended a meeting since January 22, 2024, and has missed the 

following meetings: 

 February 26, 2024 

 March 25, 2024 

 April 22, 2024 

 May 13, 2024 

 June 24, 2024 

 July 22, 2024 

 August 26, 2024 

 September 23, 2024 

 October 28, 2024 

 November 25, 2024 

Efforts have been made to address this issue. Llana Dotsie has contacted Ryan multiple times, 

both by phone and email, requesting that he resign from the commission. While Ryan responded 

to her phone calls, he has not replied to her emails or taken any further steps to address his lack 

of participation. 

The commission would greatly benefit from the appointment of a member who is actively 

interested in contributing to its efforts and making a positive impact in the community. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Boehm 

Director of Parks 
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